
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

First Aid 101: Electric Shocks Safety Message
Last week we posted a message about a contact in an underground enclosure with 120V. Just a brief follow up - the lineman is going 
to return to work this week; however, it's going to be months before he returns to full duty.

If you or someone else has been shocked, you may not need emergency treatment, but you should still see a doctor as soon as 
possible. Internal damage from electric shocks is often hard to detect without a thorough medical exam.

It's rare to find someone that hasn't been shocked, it's even rarer to find someone that saw a physician after they were shocked.

REPORT IT AND GET EXAMINED BY A PHYSICIAN
IT"S NOT JUST A SENSATION!!!




